

Bismarck Event Center

DATE: July 15, 2022

FROM: Charlie Jeske, Event Center Director

ITEM: Update on locker room drawings and discussion on a Construction

Manager At-Risk (CMAR)

REQUEST:

Please consider the request to allow Übl Design Group, P.C., to give an update on the drawings for the arena locker room project. This will be followed by a discussion to allow Event Center staff to issue an RFQ for a Construction Manager At-Risk (CMAR).

Please place this item on the July 26, 2022, City Commission meeting agenda.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Übl Design Group, P.C. will supply draft drawings via power point and/or CAD drawings. Discussion to follow on the RFQ, which should be similar to the process the city went through with the new Public Health Building

RECOMMENDED CITY COMMISSION ACTION:

Review drawings for the arena locker room project and approve the issuance of an RFQ for a Construction Manager At-Risk (CMAR).

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION:

Charlie Jeske | Event Center Director | 701.355.1370 | cjeske@bismarcknd.gov